Sir Arthur w. Currie, G.C.M.G.,
MeGill University,
llontreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

1 have recen
comprehansive report on lcG
found cause for genuine ent
University Museum the report pictures andg which, from your
introductory remarks, I take to be an objective thet the Univer-
Sity shall one day seek to attain.

In reading the report, it occurred to me that
no consideration had bheen given, or at least none had heen
éxpressed, to an aspect of Cansa

more important from a museum po ry passing
year, and it is in repard to this point that I respectfully
submit this letter.

Great War. Museums
Wer and in so doing

museuns already over-crowded is well In addit-
ion, I believe that in cases where space has not been the prim-
ave shrunk from the War,
of the problem it presented and the mental
to consider it from a museum point of view.

Nevertheless, the Great War, though so fresh in
the minds of a11 adults of this generation, is rapidly passing
into history, end from ny own experience I know that documents
and material available a few years ago are rapidly being lost,
or destroyed, much more rapidly, I believe, than anyone who
has not had Occasion to seek such material would think possibile.

In these circumstances, I wondered if the plan
for a MeGill University Museum should not definitely take into
8ccount the problem of Great War materisl, with provision for
the space ang other factors that the ineclusion of 8uch paterisl




